& February 28, 1927
1348 W, Union Street,
Gainesville, Florida

Prof, Geo. W. Carver,
Tuskeegee, Alabama,

Dear Prof, Carver:

I read with mueh interest "A Secientist in God's
Workshop"s I am sorry that so many papers glve
you credit for having done your work at the State
University. I am always glad to get this material
for the College History.

We are enjoying this Floride sunshine and the
flowers. The dogwood 1s just 1n its prime.

With our kind regards,

Yours truly, .

P/H




